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Appendix D

Community Partner Staff Outreach Materials

Community Partner Staff Survey Invitation Email
Community Partner Staff Survey Reminder Email/Text

This page has been left blank for double-sided copying.

 [DATE]
Dear <<Community partner staff member>>
[bookmark: _Hlk149743855][bookmark: _Hlk149746321]We are contacting you to invite you to complete a survey for the Head Start REACH study. The Head Start REACH study is taking an in-depth look at how Head Start programs recruit, select, and enroll families, including families who can most benefit from comprehensive Head Start services–for example, those experiencing poverty or homelessness, involved in foster care or child welfare, or affected by substance use. Mathematica, an independent research company, is conducting this study for the Administration for Children and Families in the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. Ultimately, this study aims to share useful information with the wider field about promising practices that best support families.
You can help make this study a success! We are asking you to participate in the study because [NAME OF HEAD START PROGRAM(S)] said they work closely with you to reach and support families who are eligible for Head Start. In this short 15-minute web survey, we will ask you about the characteristics of your organization; your involvement in Head Start’s recruitment, selection, and enrollment activities; communication with and experiences with Head Start staff; and your perspectives on Head Start’s recruitment, selection, and enrollment activities. Any information you share in the survey will be kept private. You and your organization will not be identified, and we will combine your responses with others. You will receive a $20 e-gift card as a thank you for completing this survey.
We will use the information you provide to understand how Head Start programs work with organizations in their communities to reach and support families who are eligible for Head Start’s services.
[bookmark: _Hlk149746410]Your response is important, and we look forward to hearing from you! If you have any questions about the study, please contact the study team at [EMAIL] or [PHONE NUMBER]. 
Please complete the survey online using the link below:
<<SURVEY URL>>
Thank you for cooperating with this important effort.
Sincerely,
Harshini Shah
Head Start REACH Survey Director
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An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB # for the described information collection is 0970-XXXX and the expiration date is XX/XX/XXXX.
This page has been left blank for double-sided copying.


[DATE]
Dear <<Community partner staff member>>
We are contacting you to remind you to complete a 15-minute web survey for the Head Start REACH study. You will receive a $20 e-gift card as a thank you for completing this survey. The Head Start REACH study is taking an in-depth look at how Head Start programs recruit, select, and enroll families, including families who can most benefit from comprehensive Head Start services. Mathematica, an independent research company, is conducting this study for the Administration for Children and Families in the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. 
[NAME OF HEAD START PROGRAM(S)] indicated they work closely with you to reach and support families who are eligible for Head Start. We will use the information you provide in the survey to understand how Head Start programs work with organizations in their communities to recruit and enroll families who are eligible for Head Start services. 
Your response is important, and we look forward to hearing from you. If you have any questions about the study, please contact the study team at [EMAIL] or [PHONE NUMBER]. 
Please complete the survey online as soon as possible using the link below:
<<SURVEY URL>>
Thank you for cooperating with this important effort.
Sincerely,
Harshini Shah
Head Start REACH Survey Director

TEXT MESSAGE REMINDER
“The Head Start REACH team is waiting to hear from you. You will receive a $20 e-gift card as a thank you for completing this survey. Thanks for completing the survey, <<SURVEY URL>>


An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB # for the described information collection is 0970-XXXX and the expiration date is XX/XX/XXXX.
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